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January 10, 2018

Mr. Tom Graham

President

Kitchener Minor Hockey Association (KMHA)
135 Lennox Lewis Way

Kitchener, Ontario

N2C 0A3

Dear Mr. Graham:

Thank you for taking the time to send your letter on behalf of the Kitchener Minor
Hockey Association regarding its anti-bullying clinics and awareness campaign. |
appreciate your keeping me apprised of these projects and thank you for providing me
with a Respect/Stop Bullying bracelet.

Providing a safe and supportive place where children and youth can build self-esteem
and learn to reach their full potential remains a key priority for our government. |
commend the Kitchener Minor Hockey Association and its members for their dedication
to fighting anti-bullying in sports.

As your correspondence will also interest my colleague the Honourable Eleanor
McMahon, Minister of Tourism, Culture and Sport, | have forwarded a copy to her for
her information.

Once again, thank you for writing. Please accept my best wishes.

Sincerely,

Q{MW

Kathleen Wynne
Premier

C: The Honourable Eleanor McMahon



